
From: Kristin Pope
To: hprice@blm.gov; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: "Clif Mann"; mike@rthicksconsult.com; Randy Hicks
Subject: UPDATE: Chi - BDU #6 release
Date: Monday, September 25, 2017 8:42:01 AM

I just wanted to give an update to BLM and OCD regarding the status of the Chi Operating – BDU #6
Release:
 
Hicks Consultants met with Chi and its contractor on site last week to discuss site conditions and a
possible remedy.  Hicks collected additional samples and submitted for laboratory analysis the same
day.  We are working on a remediation plan and will be ready to submit to BLM and OCD shortly
after lab results return.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you.
 

Kristin Pope
R.T. Hicks Consultants
Carlsbad Field Office
575.302.6755
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